

Baldwin High School PTSA 841 Ethel T. Kloberg Drive Baldwin, N.Y. 11510

Dear Class of 2025 families,

We are so proud of our future graduates, and all the hard work that has led them to this point. Our Seniors are excited for their upcoming school-wide events, and we need your help to make their final year at Baldwin High School full of fun and fond memories.

To ensure we can make these events successful, we are asking for a <u>one-time family contribution of \$40.00</u>. This donation will help provide food at the Senior Banquet, raffles at their Prom, food at the Senior Countdown, snacks for the Senior Trip and a Class of 2025 commemorative bench to be displayed proudly outside Baldwin High School.

Please <u>CLICK HERE</u> to make your contribution, or you can send your donation to the main office in an envelope marked Class of 2025 donation and your child's name.

To further offset the cost of these large events, please consider donating any of the items below.

- Sternos/Sterno Racks
- Cases of water
- 2-liter bottles of soda
- Cut up Fruit
- Individual bags of chips
- Granola Bars
- Cutlery
- Paper Goods
- Bagged ice
- Cookies
- Brownies
- Cupcakes
- Gluten-free dessert options
- Fruit Snacks

Please let us know by 11/18/24 what you may be able to donate. And our volunteers will notify you when to drop off your donation, closer to the date of the event.

Questions? Call Deena Amato McCoy @ 516 286 0925 or email us at <u>Bshsclassof2025@gmail.com</u>.

Thank you for supporting our children and here's to an exciting year!

Best,

Maritza Lopez